
November 28, 2015

JJ Swing has the weekend off to do a little holiday shopping, but we’re back at the Cove on
Friday, December 11 for a 7-11 show, and Saturday night we’re at The Shadow Lounge from
10-1.

  

Plan accordingly!

  

Looking for a New Years Eve party? We can help with that! We'll be at Classics V for the big
event, check it out!

  

http://classicsfive.com/new-years-eve-celebration/
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